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CENTRAL BUCKS SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Leading the Way 

 
The Central Bucks Schools will provide all students with the academic and problem-solving skills 

Essential for personal development, responsible citizenship, and life-long learning 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 The Pennsylvania School Health law requires all students entering Kindergarten 
to have a medical and dental examination. 
 
 Since your child will be attending elementary school in the fall, we wish to bring 
to your attention these required state mandated physical and dental examinations.  
Examinations can be accepted if performed after September 1st of the previous 
year.  The completed forms must be returned to the nurse’s office no later than October 
15th of the current school year and will become part of your child’s permanent school 
health record. 
 
 It is strongly recommended that you have these examinations done by your 
private practitioners since they can best assist you in obtaining any necessary 
treatments or corrections.  If this is not possible, please sign below indicating that you 
wish the examinations to be performed at school and return it to the health room.  
 
 Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.  
 
  Sincerely,  
 
  Certified School Nurse 
 

 
Authorization for Medical and/or Dental Exam by District Physician/Dentist 

 
Name of Student__________________________________________  Kindergarten 
 
___________ I prefer having my child be examined by the school physician.  
 
___________ I prefer my child be examined by the school dentist. 
 
 
______________       ______________________________________________ 
     (Date)   (Parent/Guardian signature)  

 


